
RCW 87.03.795  Proceedings for judicial confirmation—Demurrer or 
answer—Procedure.  Any person interested in said district or in the 
issue or sale of said bonds in the issue or sale of refunding bonds or 
in the making of a contract with the United States or any contract 
referred to in said petition may demur to or answer said petition. The 
statutes of this state respecting the demurrer, and the answer to a 
verified complaint, shall be applicable to a demurrer and answer to 
said petition. The person so demurring to or answering said petition 
shall be the defendant to said special proceeding, and the board of 
directors shall be the plaintiff. Every material statement of the 
petition not specifically controverted by the answer must, for the 
purposes of said special proceeding, be taken as true, and each person 
failing to answer the petition shall be deemed to admit as true all 
the material statements of the petition. The rules of pleading and 
practice provided by the statutes of this state, which are not 
inconsistent with the provisions of this chapter, are applicable to 
the special proceeding herein provided for. A motion for a new trial 
must be made upon the minutes of the court. The order granting a new 
trial must specify the issue to be reexamined on such new trial, and 
the findings of the court upon the other issues shall not be affected 
by such order granting a new trial.  [1931 c 60 § 9; 1915 c 179 § 30; 
1889-90 p 704 § 76; RRS § 7502. Formerly RCW 87.08.220.]
Rules of court: Cf. Superior Court Civil Rules.

Civil procedure: Title 4 RCW.
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